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October 30, 2017

To:  ALL CONCERNED

This is to inform all interested applicants for the 2017 Principals’ Test scheduled on
December 17, 2017 that there will be a designated Assistance Desk Personnel who will
receive evaluate and process application documents beginning November 3 to 10, 2017,
8:00am to 5:00pm at SDO Building, City of Malolos.

Refer to DepEd Memo No. 174, s. 2017 entitled 2017 Principals’ Test for complete
details.

For information and dissemination.

ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph.D, CESO V
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